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Friday Flyer ï 22nd November 2024  

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Over the past couple of weeks the school has been a hive of activity. We are blessed 

to be part of a wonderful community and have drawn together recently to pay our 
respects to the fallen from our local villages on Remembrance Day as well as running 
a joyo us óBring and Buyô sale last Friday for Children In Need. A total of £85.08  was 

raised on the day thanks to your kind donations and support.  
 

The weather this week has certainly indicated that winter is around 
the corner. The children were delighted to s ee snow falling earlier in 
the week and would have loved for there to be much, much more! Our 

thoughts turn to the many Christmas festivities that we have planned 
as the corridors are filled with the sound of Nativity tunes and the 

choir rehearsing their c arols for Arundel Cathedral. We hope this 
edition of the Friday Flyer will give you lots of information about the 
second half of this term and provide some news about upcoming 

events such as the Hall Grand Opening, Class Worships for Elephants 
& Jaguars an d the Christingle Service at St Giles. We look forward to seeing you!  

 
Remembrance  Day ï Monday 11 th  November  

about:blank
about:blank


Church Lane - Coldwaltham - Pulborough - West Sussex - RH20 1LW 

 

In preparation for Remembrance Day, 

each class made a remembrance wreath 
and these were laid at the war memorial 
in Bury by the children of Year 6.  Back 

at school, Years R to 5 took part in a 
Remembrance Service at 11am and 

respectfully marked the two min utes 
silence.   
 

Penguins ï Planning their Holidays  
Penguins have been planning their 

holidays this week, their passports are 
ready and they have been thinking of 

destinations around the world.   
 

 
 

Drumming Performance  for Parents  ï Tuesday 26 th  Novem ber from 1.30pm  
We have had the pleasure this term of welcoming Chloe from West Sussex Music in to 
school to teach the children Djembe drumming.  

 
The Rhinos, Elephants & Jaguars have been working very hard 

honing their skills and we would like to invite you to come and 
hear some of the wonderful styles and songs that they have 
been practicing on Tuesday 26th November at 1.30pm in our 

beautiful new hall.  This will last approximately an hour and a 
half and parents can then take their children home at 3pm.  

Due to the size of our hall, we can only accommodate 2 adults 
per family. Please contact the school office to let us know if 
you would like a space.  
 
Voices in Nature  Poetry Project  ï Soundscape Recording  

The recordings made by Jaguars as part of the Voi ces in Nature Poetry project can 
now be heard by following the link on the Jaguars page of the school website.  The 
recording is going to be shared with the Arts Council, National Poetry Day Society and 

other organisations. Well done, Jaguars! St James C of E Primary -  Jaguars   
 

Craft and Coffee Mor n ing at Sandham Hall ï 14 th  December 2024  
There is a craft and coffee morning at Sandham Hall on 14 th  December from 10am to 

12pm, to raise money for the Arun churches.   
  

https://st-james-coldwaltham.w-sussex.sch.uk/Yew-Class/
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Christmas Lunch ï Friday 13 th  December 2024  
Always a highlight of the Christmas 
countdown -  the children will enjoy 
a festive lunch in the hall with 

crackers and lemonade and are 
inv ited to óWear Something Festiveô 

to mark the occasion. We will share 
a link to donate to Save The 
Childrenôs Christmas Jumper 

fundraising, should you wish. If your child would like 
a hot Christmas lunch, please order on Parentpay 

before 28 th  November .  Par ents are welcome to 
provide a packed lunch on this day if they prefer. 

After school there will be the traditional FOSJ Christmas Fair in the hall ï more details 
to follow.  
 

Photograph Orders ï Deadline 27 th  November  

The deadline for ordering individual and  sibling group photographs is Wednesday 27 th  

November.  Orders before this date will be delivered without a delivery charge.  After 

this date, the photographs may still be ordered from the Tempest website but there 

will be a charge for delivery.   

 
Pengui ns and Rhinos ï Nativity News    
We are looking forward to our school production of ñWhoops-A-Daisy 

Angelò on 2nd  and 3 rd  December.  Penguins and Rhinos have been 
learning their songs, the parts have been cast and the costumes are 

coming together. Please lo ok out for our letter with details of how 
parents and carers of Penguins and Rhinos can secure their tickets.  
 

Grand Opening of the School Hall ï Monday 25 th  November at 
2.45pm  

As you may all be aware, our school hall has been undergoing major works over the 

last few weeks and we are very excited to finally be able to invite you to the grand 

unveiling on Monday 25 th  November at 2.45pm, when we can reveal the beautiful 

ceiling and windows that have been covered by a suspended ceiling for many years.  

Drinks and nibbles will be served by our won derful Friends of St James team, we  look 

forward to seeing you there.  

E- Safety Talk ï 5.00pm on Monday 25 th  November at Dorset House School  

Next Monday, 25th November, e -Safety specialist Karl Hopwood of E -Safety 
Ltd  (https://www.esafetyltd.co.uk/ )  will be visiting Dorset House.   He will be 

speaking to staff and parents in our Barn at 5.00 pm. Dorset House would be 
delight ed to welcome any  parents  of St Jamesô children who would be 

interested to attend.  Karl is always happy to answer questions.  If you would 
like to attend, please email SOBrien@dorsethouseschool.com .  
  

https://www.esafetyltd.co.uk/
mailto:SOBrien@dorsethouseschool.com
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Jaguars -  Monoprinting Project  

Jaguars are working on a mono -printing project in Art at the moment.  They have 
been experimenting with various  techniques including marbling, wat er colour wash 
and collage to make backgrounds for the next stage of the project.  
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Medicines in School  

We would like to remind parents about the correct procedure to follow if parents know 

in advance that their child will require medication during the school day.   

 

Prescribed medication  
Please ask your GP to prescribe medication with three daily 

doses so that medication can be taken before and after 
school, rather than during the school day.  

 
If the above cannot be put in place, please bring the 
medication to the office in its original p ackaging/box, with 

the pharmacy sicker and the Patient Information Leaflet.  The office staff will ask you 
to complete and sign a form.  

 
Over the Counter (Non -Prescribed) Medication  
If it is essential during the school day, staff are able to administer no n-prescribed 

medication.   
¶ Liquid paracetamol.  This is the only pain medication  that can be administered 

at school without prescription.  
¶ Over the counter skin creams and  anti -histamine and other essential medication  

 

The medication should be brought to t he office in its original packaging, with the 
Patient Information Leaflet and it should be clearly marked with your childôs name.  

The office will ask you to complete and sign a form.  
 
Medication that cannot be administered by school staff  

 
¶ Homeopathic or  herbal potions, pills, tinctures or nutritional supplements 

cannot be administered at school, unless prescribed by a GP.  
¶ Medication that is sucked, such as cough sweets and pastilles should not be 

brought into school for safety reasons.  

¶ School cannot agree to administer non -prescribed medication as a precaution ï 
for example if a parent anticipates a child might d evelop symptoms during the 

day (with the exception of travel sickness medication).  
 
Harvest ï Thank you from the Chichester District Foodbank   
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We hope you have enjoyed hearing the latest news and are getting ready for the 

festive times ahead. Have a lovely weekend.  
 
Kind regards  

 

 

 
Natalie Douse  

Senior Teacher  
Dates for the Diary  

 

 

Monday 25 th  November 2024  Grand Opening of the School Hall ï 2.45pm.  

Drinks and nibbles will be served.  

Tuesday 26 th  December 2024  Drumming performance to parents and carers ï 

from 1.30pm  

Thursday 28 th  November 2024  Elephants Class Worship ï Regretably  this has 

been postponed due to recent staff absence.   

Monday 2 nd  December 2024  Nativity Performance by Penguins and Rhinos 

6.00pm ï please refer to our letter dated 
20/11/2024  

Tuesday 3 rd  December 2024  Nativity Performance by Penguins and Rhinos 
2.00pm ï please refer to our letter dated 

20/11/2024  

Thursday 5 th  December 2024  Christmas choir workshop and performance at 

Arundel Cathedral.  The 
choir are practicing for this 
performance and parents 

are to able to purchase a 
ticket to attend.  

Friday 6 th  December 2024  Jaguars Class Worship 9.00am ï Parents and 
carers of Jaguars are invited to attend  

Monday 9 th  December 2024  Flu Vaccinations (Nasal Spray) ï A letter was 
sent to parents on 14 th  October with full details 

of how to consent to the vaccination.  

Friday 13 th  December 2024  Chartwells Christmas lunch.  The children will 

enjoy a festive lunch in the hall with crackers and 
lemonade.  If your child would like a hot 
Christmas lunch, please order on Parentpay 

before 28 th  November .  Parents may prefer to 
provide a fe stive packed lunch  on this day.  The 

children may ñWear Something Festiveò on this 
day.  

Friday 13 th  December  Friends of St Jamesô Christmas Fair.  This 
will  be in the school hall.  Please speak to 
the FOSJ if you are able to help.  

Thursday 19 th  December 2024  Christingle Service at St Gilesô Church 9.00am ï 
Parents and carers are invited to attend  

Friday 20 th  December 2024  Last Day of the Autumn Term  

Monday 6 th  January 2024  First Day of the Spring Term  
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